

Two Blues News

Eaglehawk Junior Football Club Newsletter

President's Report

Welcome to season 2018.

It's great to see so many players registering and training with our club. Unfortunately our numbers have been down in the **under 16** age group which means we will only have **one side** this season. All other grades will be the same as last season, meaning we will **have 13 sides**. This of course means a lot of administration and organising is required by the **committee** and I thank them for their commitment, dedication and **hard work** over the last five months.

Please remember, all coaches, team managers and committee members are **volunteers** when you're having interactions with them. No one is perfect but everyone **does their best.**

Training for all sides except the under 9 and under 10 age groups has been underway for some time now. It's great to see so many **new** coaches at the club and they have quickly put their stamp on their respective teams as far as **fitness** and discipline goes.

The under 9 and under 10 sides will commence straight after the school holidays.

All the best to everyone for a fun 2018.

FEES

A reminder that all fees are payable before Round 4 otherwise your child won't be allowed to play until they have been paid. Please make payment into our account at the Bendigo Bank.

Account no. 101 058 568

BSB: 633 000

Reference is your child's name.

Please ensure you place a reference as it helps our Treasurer allocate the funds to the right family.

Fees are:

U9, U10 & U12 girls - \$100.00

All other ages:

\$150.00 for 1 Child \$250.00 for a family of 2 children \$350.00 for a family of 3 or more children

If at any stage you need assistance with paying fees please contact our Treasurer.

CODES OF CONDUCT

The Codes of Conduct for all players, parents and spectators is available on our website. Please ensure that you are aware of its contents and adhere to our policies.

CANTEEN HELPERS

Each week at home games at Cal Gully and Canterbury Park we require helpers for the canteen. Come and see Melissa or Coree if you can help.

President

Gavin Parkes 0448 374 455

Secretary Sarah Murley

Sarah Murley 0408 057 879

Treasurer

Naomi Filcock 0417 391 927

Email Address

eaglehawk.jfc@gmail.com

Upcoming Events 20th - 22nd April

Round 1 for U12's, U14's and U16's & U15 girls and U18 girls.

4th - 6th May

Round 1 for U12 girls, U9's and U10's.

8th - 10th June

General Bye for all divisions.

6th - 8th July

General Bye for all divisions.

Saturday 7th July

Trivia Night.

REGISTRATION

Please ensure you have registered yourself and your child for this season. In order to do so, go to our website and click on Member Access and follow the prompts. Register yourself as an Official, not a volunteer.

MAJOR SPONSORS











